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Sunday, February 18 - Family Sunday 
In month of February, our traditional Parish Family Sunday celebration will take place next 
Sunday, February 18, 2018.  All of you are invited to join us! We will begin our celebration 
with 10:00 am bilingual (Ukr. & Eng.) Divine Liturgy; We will commemorate the Feast of 
Presentation of our Lord, Jesus Christ into Jerusalem Temple – a traditional Candle 
Blessing Ceremony will take place during the Divine Worship, so bring your candles to be 
blessed. 
Afterwards, Sunday Brunch and activities for kids will follow in the Parish Hall. 
 
 

Monday, February 19 - Great and Holy Lent and Sorokousty  

The time of Great & Holy Lent begins on Monday, February 19th.   Lenten Memorial 
Prayer for the repose of the souls of departed family members and friends will be 
celebrated at 6:30 pm on following days: 
Wednesday Feb.21 
Wednesday Feb.28 
Wednesday March 7 
Saturday, March 17 
Wednesday March 21 
Wednesday March 28 
Wednesday April 4 
Please update (or fill-out new) memorial booklets, which you will find at the Church 
vestibule and hand them over to Father Zenon, for the names to be mentioned during the 
prayers. 
 
 

Upcoming: 
Saturday, March 24 - Tyrsa Garage Sale from 8:30 - 1:00 pm. 
To secure a table, please contact Stephan Pichocki at 905-331-8930 or 
spichocki@yahoo.com. Please describe what you are selling so as not to book two of the 
same vendors. 
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